

OCTOBER 2023

WHAT WE'VE BEEN LEARNING

We are off to a wonderful start in PreK! We have been learning how to recognize and spell our names, our school rules and procedures, a mealtime prayer, and proper manners to use with adults and friends! We are making new friends, learning songs and dances, and having so much fun!

HERE'S WHAT'S NEXT!

During the month of October we will begin working on our handwriting curriculum, learning about God and all that He creates, Symbols of Autumn, and so much more! We also will attend School Mass for the first time on 10/6! It's going to be a great month!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

With the start of cold and flu season, it is important to keep reminding your little one to cover their coughs & sneezes, use a tissue when they have a runny nose, and wash their hands/using sanitizer after. If you are unsure if you should send your child or not to school because they are under the weather, it is better to keep them home so they can rest and come back in good health and good spirits!

IMPORTANT DATES & BIRTHDAYS

10/6- half day 12:00 dismissal

10/9- no school

10/10- Fire Safety Presentation

10/20- No school

10/23- Happy Birthday, Adara!

10/25- Happy Birthday, Mr. Wells!

10/27- Trunk-or-Treat

10/31- PreK Halloween Celebration

CONTACT ME

Mrs. Lindsey Gisiano:
<u>Lindsey.Gisiano@kingstonca</u>
tholic.org